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In Malawi 2021 started with another two new church buildings being provided with a roof, at Makala 

(below left) and in the village of Yamwala near Kasungu (below right). 

 

  

 

 

The Church of the Disciples of Jesus carried out Mercy Work in a number of different districts 

providing maize, blankets and soap to people in need. (6 photos below). 

 



  

 

 

 

The trustees of SaltMalawi are at present giving careful consideration to ways in which we can help 

further the work in Malawi. We are providing finance for 120 Bibles in the Chichewa language to be 

distributed among the local churches. This fairly small number reflects to some extent the low level of 

literacy in rural Malawi. Recipients of the Bibles will be asked to make a small contribution towards the 

cost to ensure that they are valued. 

We are also hoping to be able to help finance the better education of 

some of the children of the leaders plus some orphans. 

And we are aiming to finance the provision of a number of bicycles and 

small motor bikes to help the local leaders to more easily visit the 

churches in their care. 

 

 

Baby Chisomo (right) continues to thrive. 

 

Leaders from the Church of the Disciples of Jesus have continued to make visits to their churches 

to encourage and teach them. These photos show Joseph’s team from Kasungu (above left) and 

the church at Mbozi (above right). 



 

At the end of March a number of different branches of the church got together in the village of Khoswe 

to celebrate the baptism by immersion of 34 believers (above). 

Please pray for the ongoing work of the Church of the Disciples of Jesus. For the believers freshly 

baptised to grow in their faith and witness as they have returned to their home churches. And for all 

the other churches and their ministry in rural villages. 

 

Julian writes, "Caroline and I (but mainly myself) feel that 

we have been hibernating a little during this long winter as 

the photo shows (right). As lockdown eases and we are 

beginning to see people and family once again it seems 

that we are returning to a more normal pattern of life. Our 

thoughts are turning to a possible visit to Malawi in the 

autumn or next winter, as God allows. In the meantime we 

wish to use our gifts in His service as opportunity presents 

itself. Please pray for us as we look for such opportunities 

during the next few months. We thank you for upholding 

us over the last difficult season. Bless you all." 

 

SaltMalawi supports the work of the Disciples of Jesus churches in Malawi that were founded by Julian and Caroline 

Lott and are now under Malawian leadership 

You can contact Julian & Caroline  by email at -  lottsinmalawi@gmail.com 

or by letter at -  17 Estcourt Close, Gloucester GL1 3LP                

Financial gifts can be made via - SaltMalawi Ltd Charitable Trust, 89 Montrose Avenue, Leamington Spa, 

Warwickshire CV32 7DR                  Email – treasurer@saltmalawi.org 

Website  - www.saltmalawi.org     Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/groups/SaltMalawi/ 

This newsletter is circulated by Steve Dorey - stephen.dorey@saltmalawi.org 

SaltMalawi Ltd is a company limited by guarantee - Registered Number 06972024 

and registered with the Charities Commission - Registered Number 1139160 
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